
Dear loyal guests,

My mother and I hope this message finds you all safe and staying healthy. I would like to 
thank our community for their continued support during these difficult times. We appreci-
ate all of you. We plan on reopening with outdoor dining service in  
August, with some new rules. 

Our menu has also changed slightly, this is only temporary until shelter in place is lifted.

We’ll continue with free delivery services within 3 miles, or you can use Uber Eats  
and Doordash. 

We’re offering Happy Hour every day 4-6pm!
All of our nightly specials still apply and you can order beer, wine and cocktails togo. 
$5 Mojito Mondays
$11 Taco Tuesday
50% off all bottles of Wine Wednesday 
Thirsty Thursdays, $9 specialty cocktails

1. We will no longer be accepting reservations. It will be first come first serve basis. 
 

2. To ensure we can serve everyone, there will be time restrictions. Parties of 1-2,  
one hour to one hour and fifteen minutes. Parties of 3-4, one and a half hours to  
two hours. The max we will be accepting are parties of 4.  

3. We’re asking everyone to wait patiently as we clean and sanitize tables between 
parties. This is for your safety and ours. 
 

4. Please be mindful and respectful of others around you. 


